
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Parties 
Slightly different to what was in last week’s newsletter; classes from Nursery to Year 4 will have their 
food provided at their Christmas parties. We will be asking Year 5 and 6 children to bring in a small 
amount of food to be brought in from home on the day of your child’s party. If children would like to 
come to school in ‘party clothes’, that would make the day a little different for the children. Please 
ensure that all clothes and footwear are suitable to be worn throughout the day. Please do not send 
children into school wearing shoes with high heels. The exact day when your child’s class will be having 
their party is detailed below. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
The official Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day is Friday 10th December. On this day, if your child 
would like to wear their Christmas jumper to school, they may. It is normal school uniform for 
everything other than the jumper. Children may also wear their Christmas jumper on Wednesday 15th 
December when we will be having our Christmas dinner at school. Again, normal school uniform is to be 
worn apart from the jumper. For both of these events there is no monetary donation. If you would like 
to donate to the Save the Children charity, information of how to donate can be found on their website: 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/ 
 
Reading Newsletter 
The next instalment of our reading newsletter is attached, for you to read about what each class have 
been reading this week and a little bit about what staff have been up to too. 
Diary Dates 

Friday 10th December 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Nursery Christmas party (food provided) 

Monday 13th December Year 4 Christmas party (food provided) 

Tuesday 14th December 
Reception Christmas party (food provided) 
Year 3 Christmas party (food provided) 
Year 5 Christmas party 

Wednesday 15th December 

School Christmas dinner 
Christmas jumpers can be worn 
Year 2 Christmas party (food provided) 

Thursday 16th December 
Year 1 Christmas party (food provided) 
Year 6 Christmas party 

Friday 17th December 
No Nursery 
School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 3rd January School Closed – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 4th January School Closed – Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 5th January School open for start of spring term 
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